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411A Highland Ave
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

September 10, 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Beryl Lipton.                         

This letter will serve as the initial written response from the Exeter Police Department pursuant to your 91-A request dated September 9, 2021 and received on September 10, 2021 and is within 5 days.  

The request is for materials concerning BUDGET and FUNDING DATA; and HIRING and EMPLOYMENT DATA from 2000-2020.  

We have located the following records:

The requested data is found aggregately within the Exeter Town Reports.  You may access these reports free of charge.  They are dated from 2020 and date all the way back to 1980.  Police specific items are grouped within the reports to include available employment data and budget and funding data.  Here is the link to access the information:  

https://www.exeternh.gov/townclerk/town-reports

Sincerely,

Norma Ryan, Office Manager
Exeter Police Department 
